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Existing Access Photos

PHOTO 01:

Existing access road and 
disturbance along route of 
proposed access road to 
Turbine 42.

PHOTO 02:

Existing access road along 
route of proposed acess road 
to Turbine 18.
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PHOTO 03:

Existing access road along 
route of proposed access road 
to Turbine 9.

PHOTO 04:

Existing access  road along 
route of proposed access road 
to Turbine 9.
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PHOTO 05:

Existing access road along 
proposed buried interconnect 
route to Turbine 43.

PHOTO 06:

Existing access road along 
route of the proposed access 
road to Turbine 40.
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PHOTO 07:

Existing access road and 
culvert along proposed buried 
interconnect route at Delin-
eated Stream 5F.

PHOTO 08:

Existing access road along 
route of proposed access 
road to Turbine 5. Delineated 
Wetland P is on either side of 
the road. 


